
Date : 3/1/2021 12:39:40 PM
From : "Sunbula Azieh" 
To : "Bradley Furuya" 
Subject : CEQA Response Letter Request for Sunset + Wilcox project
﻿
Hello Mr. Furuya,

Wastewater Engineering Services Division has recently received the
attached letter from your office for the Sunset + Wilcox project. Does your
office require a response or is there another update of this document that
your office requires a response? 

Please contact me at your earliest convenience to let me know if you
require a response for this document or if there is an update to it.

Best regards,
Sunny

-- 
Sunbula Azieh
Wastewater Engineering Services Division - LA Sanitation
City of Los Angeles - Department of Public Works
2714 Media Center Dr
Los Angeles, CA 90065
E-mail:Sunbula.Azieh@lacity.org
Tel: (323) 342-6231
Fax: (323) 342-6210
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